
REQUEST 
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide us with the following 
information: 
  
1.      In the financial years 15/16, 16/17 and 17/18: 

a.      How many grants were awarded to organisations in which at least one of the 
outcomes was to provided services to victims of stalking?  

b.      What was the total monetary value of these grants?   
c.       Which organisations were awarded?  

  
I would prefer to receive this information electronically to 
Victoria.charleston@suzylamplugh.org.  
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request of 17 January to the Mayor’s Office for 
Policing And Crime (MOPAC) and I apologise for the delay in replying to you. I confirm that 
your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and that MOPAC 
does hold some information relating to your request, as follows. 

 
Many of the Violence Against Women and Girls (VAWG) projects funded through the London 
Crime Prevention Fund (LCPF) include outcomes to support victims of stalking, the details of 
the overall programmes are included below however it is not possible to disaggregate exactly 
how much has been assigned specifically to victims of stalking. Where details are available they 
have been provided in the table below:  
  

 Borough 2015/16 2016/17 2017/18           Provider Comment 

Kensington & 
Chelsea 

£138,000 £138,000 £152,000 Angelou 
Partnership 

Specified 
outcome for 
victims of 
stalking in 
VAWG 
programme 
funded 
through 
LCPF 

Hammersmith £90,000 £90,000 £100,000 Angelou 
Partnership 

Specified 
outcome for 
victims of 
stalking in 
VAWG 
programme 
funded 
through 
LCPF 

Westminster £225,000 £225,000 £257,000 Angelou 
Partnership 

Specified 
outcome for 
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victims of 
stalking in 
VAWG 
programme 
funded 
through 
LCPF 

London 
Borough of 
Redbridge 

- - £303,000 Refuge  Specified 
outcome for 
victims of 
stalking in 
VAWG 
programme 
funded 
through 
LCPF. 
Refuge is 
one of the 
providers 

Royal 
Borough of 
Greenwich 

    £106,000 Local Authority LCPF 
allocation to 
improve the 
borough’s 
response to 
stalking 

Total LCPF 
allocation to 
VAWG related 
projects 

£3,708,188 £3,539,444 £4,038,770 n/a These 
projects may 
include a 
response for 
victims of 
stalking but  
it is not 
possible to 
projects to 
ascertain 
stalking 
specific 
outcomes 

  
As you will be aware, in 2017 MOPAC and the MPS, in collaboration with the Police and Crime 
Commissioners and police forces in Hampshire and Cheshire, together with the National 
Probation Service (NPS) and Crown Prosecution Service (CPS), have been brought together by 
the Suzy Lamplugh Trust to improve the response to stalking perpetrators. The partnership has 
bid successfully for £4m in shared funding from the Police Transformation Fund to trial a new 
approach to tackle the issues that drive this dangerous behaviour over a two period.  
 
 If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the 
MOPAC website on what the next steps are at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-
mopac/governance-and-decision-making/freedom-information 
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